
Long Range Transit Plan Public Comment     

For more information or to request accessibility needs, please call 
360-757-4433 or visit us at skagittransit.org

The Skagit Transit LRTP  project is supported with funding from Washington’s Climate Commitment Act (CCA). The CCA supports Washington’s 

www.climate.wa.gov.

Skagit Transit has developed a Draft Long Range Transit Plan. This plan 
provides Skagit Transit with a framework for enhancing and expanding 
transit over the next decade to better serve existing riders and attract 
new riders. The plan can be found at SkagitTransit.org/LRTP.

Public comment on this plan is open until Wednesday May 14th, 
2025, and we want to hear from you! Please scan the QR Code to 
access the Microsoft form, email us at custserv@skagittransit.org, or 
call us at (360) 757-4433 to provide us with your feedback. Paper 
copies can be picked up and dropped off at the Skagit Station (105 E 
Kincaid St, Mount Vernon, WA 98273) at the customer service desk.

Scan the QR code to access the 
Microsoft Form!




